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Basic Information Title: straight 9 straight upgrade original
price: 15 yuan Author: Li Shentian. Wenqing Cheng editor:
Aviation Industry Publication Date: 2000-11-1ISBN:
9787801347756 words: Page : the Revision: Binding: Folio:
product identification: Man Shunchang : H ISBN:
9787801347756 Editor's Summary Z-9 helicopters by the China
Aviation Industry Corporation II belongs Harbin Aircraft
Industry Group Company introduction of French aerospace
company dolphin SA365NN1 a 1014 light helicopter production
technology patented production fast multi-purpose helicopter.
Z-9 helicopters install two Turbomeca company patented
manufacturing WZ-8A turboshaft engines. Introduction of the
law of the land by the China Southern Power Machinery
Company Z-9 helicopters with a lot of new technologies. have a
good flight performance and maneuverability. To consider in
the design may be converted into a variety of uses. the
machine is set up on a variety of optional equipment interface.
Fully aware of the need for modified structural design and
adaptation to sea use and military requirements. So. after a
little modification to meet the different requirements of
different users on the helicopter. Z-9 helicopters...
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